## Franklin Phonetic School

Sunnyslope Newsletter 05/03/2024

## Hello Franklin Families,

Happy May! There are just three weeks left of school. Teachers are still teaching, and students are still learning. Teachers are still taking grades, so please be sure that your student studies for any classroom tests that they still need to take. Let's encourage our students to finish strong.

Please return the Enrollment Form for next year if you have not done so.

After Hours/Aftercare phone # (480) 793-2979 (3:30-5:30 p.m. Mon.-Fri.)

Staff resumes are available in the office.

## **Important Dates:**

May

- 6 Grand Canyon 6th Grade Field Trip -Leaving at 6:00 a.m. Returning at 6:00 p.m.
- 9 3-6 Grades Band/Choir Concert at 1:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. (Notice that this is a change of date).
- 14 Band trip to Out of Africa Leaving at 8:00 a.m.
- 16 Lake Pleasant trip (5th -6th grades).
- 20 Sunnyslope Opera (Notice that this is a change of date). 4th -6th grades only Performance times 1:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m.
- 22 Awards Day Early Release at 1:00 p.m.
- 23 Board Games Day Early Release at 1:00 p.m.
- 24 Field Day/Last Day of School Early Release at 1:00 p.m.

Thank you!



**Diane Boardman** 

Rick is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

